
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd. 

Notice for Bus Students 

 

Dear Parents,            Dated: 29.03.2024 

As it has been noticed that many children using Bus service are carrying Mobile 

phone (deposited in school and collected at time of departure) But due to gross 

misuse and indiscipline in using mobile phone during bus journey this practice 

will be stopped from the New Session 2024-2025 and children travelling by bus 

will not be allowed to carry mobile phone. 

Students requiring to use a mobile phone to call their parents may however use 

the mobile phone of the Bus attendant and suitable instructions have been given 

to the attendants in this regard. 

Principal  


